
  
 
 
Dear Parent, 

 
The Minot State University Reading Clinic is accepting students 1st grade through 8th 
grade for our summer 2023 program. This program is intended for students 
experiencing extensive difficulty in reading and provides an opportunity for your child to 
work with someone to improve his or her skills and attitude towards reading. We 
strongly believe that a child must enjoy reading so some of our time will be spent 
pursuing reading through the child’s interests in a variety of topics. 

 
❖ Individual reading sessions will be planned and conducted by students 

working for university credit so there will be no tuition charge. 
 

❖ We will begin clinic the week of June 7th and continue until the week of July 
25th. Sessions with the children will be arranged between 8 am and 5 pm any 
day of the week, depending on your schedule and the clinician's schedule. 

 
❖ Please do not register for the clinic if your child will need to miss more 

than 3 sessions. 
 

❖ We will not know how many clinicians we will have until May 31st, so we 
cannot guarantee you a place until then. You will be contacted between May 
31st and June 4th if we have been able to accept your child for the summer 
session. 

 
❖ Decisions about acceptance are based on quick return of the application 

as well as severity of the reading problem. Please make sure to include 
information from the teacher regarding reading level and nature of the 
difficulties. 

 

Please return the attached application as soon as possible via email or regular mail to: 
Lisa Borden-King  
lisa.bordenking@minotstateu.edu 
Reading Clinic, Dept. of Teacher Education and Kinesiology  
Minot State University 
500 University Ave W  
Minot, ND 58707 


